



Mr. Khaled Khallaf Head of Technical Planning Department GASREG

Milan, 14 December 2022

Dear Mr Khallaf,

We are grateful for your participation as a speaker in the session on "Monopolistic Activities: Network Regulation" on the 14<sup>th</sup> of December 2022 within the training on "Role and Scope of Regulation".

Your excellent command of the topics, your availability to questions and your very comprehensive description greatly helped our participant improve their knowledge on the development and design of regulation.

We look forward to having you again as speaker in one of our training events and we thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

Hasan OZKOC
Director, MEDREG Secretariat